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· Where a web link is not possible, documents may be accepted; these usually should be exported to PDFs to prevent users changing the information and to make the file size smaller - contact the team if you need help with this
· Some documents may need to be edited into a presentable format for e-Courier, especially documents in a letter format
· Only articles of interest to the whole or majority of the school community
· Usually flyers or useful information to schools
· Correspondence can't be submitted online
· Continuing professional development (CPD) events are included under the correspondence section, for example Children's Services CPD (either traded, part-traded or without charge)


	LA Contact Name:
	Anna Sims 

	LA Contact Email:
	anna.sims@norfolk.gov.uk 

	Title
	Children's Mental Health Week Webinar 30.01.24 

	Audience:
(Choose all that apply)
	SLT/ Governors/ SENCO/ DSL/ Curriculum Lead (specify)/ Teachers/ HLTA’s/ TA’s/ All



	MI Sheet Type
(Choose One)
	Action/ Feedback/ Information/ CPD/ Flyer/ Newsletter/ Competition/ Charity website/ Grant

	Urgency
(Choose One)
	Low/Medium/High

	Does this News need to be brought to the attention of Governors?
	Yes/No

	Publication Date:
	05/12/23 Please date this for 6 working weeks prior to the themed event commencement date. 

	Attachment Links (if applicable)
	




It’s Children's Mental Health Week!
Children's Mental Health Week 2024 will take place from 5–11 February 2024. This year's theme is 'My Voice Matters'. My Voice Matters is about empowering children and young people by providing them with the tools they need to express themselves. During Children’s Mental Health Week we want all children and young people, whoever they are, and wherever they are in the world, to be able to say – and believe - “My Voice Matters”. Place2be.org.uk

Use this exciting event to promote inclusion and equality within your school and develop sustainable whole-school improvement.

Whether you have limited time, and just need some posters and assembly ideas, or you are looking to launch a whole-school approach with pupils empowered to lead, we have something for you!
Access our padlet of resources, with everything you need at your fingertips! 

Join our short webinar for lots of ideas and support to use the resources to achieve maximum impact.
Attendance will enable delegates to:
· Learn more about Children's Mental Health Week, including how this links to guidance and legislation, including equalities and British Values.
· Be able to measure and evidence impact towards whole-school improvement and Ofsted judgements.
· Access a padlet of pre-prepared resources, that can be used as standalone activities, or to develop a whole-school approach.
· Know how to identify and provide targeted support to children, young people and their families. 
All our content is suitable for primary and secondary schools.

If you have celebrated this event previously, or have some ideas to share with other schools, please contact us so we can practice share this as widely as possible, making the biggest difference possible to all our Norfolk children and young people.
If you have any questions, please contact sendandinclusiontraining@norfolk.gov.uk

